

23 May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 7 & 8 Trip to Brean Leisure Park - Thursday 17 July

As previously communicated, we are excited to be running a trip to **Brean Leisure Park** for all Year 7 and 8 students during Enrichment Week in July. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to enjoy a fun day out with their peers and celebrate their hard work and achievements this year.

The trip will take place on **Thursday 17 July**. Pupils will travel by coach and will need to be in school for the usual time and will return ready for the end of the school day.

They will need to bring a packed lunch, suitable clothing for the weather, and any personal items they may require for the day.

Should your child be eligible for free school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch. If your child normally receives free school meals, they will need to collect this lunch from reception before getting onto the bus. If your child does not want their lunch, please let Miss Steer know with at least a week's notice.

The cost of the trip is £22.50 per student. For those eligible for Pupil Premium, the reduced cost is £16.50. This includes coach travel and unlimited access to rides at the park.

To secure your child's place, please complete the Microsoft form by Friday 30 May. https://forms.office.com/e/e25i1ffNZz

Please note that if you complete the Microsoft form, you are committing to paying the full amount to cover the cost of your child's place on the trip. We will be in touch with ParentPay details imminently.

In completing the Microsoft form, we will be purchasing a ticket on the behalf of your child, so please do not complete the form unless you have every intention of your child attending the trip.

We believe this trip will be an enjoyable and memorable experience for all involved. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Steer

Coordinator of House Events & Enrichment

